
                  

Newsletter – June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We would like to start by saying a big welcome to Eira and Jacob in the Creative Room, Hallie in 

Explorers and Ava, Isla and Rudi in the Discovery Room who have joined us to have lots of fun and 

make new friends.  

 

Healthy Living – For the month of June the children will be 

talking about the importance of ‘Healthy Living.’ This will 

involve brushing our teeth, washing our hands and doing lots 

of exercise. We are hoping to have a visit from the dentist 

and lollipop person too, to talk about their jobs and what they help us to do. The 

children will also be looking at the foods that we eat to keep us healthy, with 

walks to the fruit and veg shop, cutting their own snack and making healthy 

treats. 
 

Animals – We had a great month learning about what we find 

on the farm and baby animals, including a vote in the 

Creative Room as to what our favourite baby animal was, 

with kitten being the winner! Creative Room were 

fascinated to learn some of the baby names of animals, 

especially that a baby rabbit is called a kit. We made lots of 

beautiful crafts including paper plate animals and 

fantastic collages using lots of different colours.  

 

 Teddy Bears Picnics – There will be two Teddy Bears Picnics at 

nursery for the children to meet their new teachers from school. We 

have invited all of the schools that we know of to come and have 

some sandwiches and a little drink with your child and their teddy. 

These will be on Monday 9th June and Tuesday 10th June. If your 

child is in on those days please do bring in their teddies to play too. 

 

‘Daddy Day’ – On Friday 13th June we will be holding a ‘Daddy’s Day 

Stay and Play’ If any Dads or Grandads wish to take part this will be 

from 9am – 10.30am. There will be lots of fun activities to join in 

with including painting, woodwork and assault courses in the garden, 

with a little snack before you go. This will be open for children in 

Explorers and Creative Room children. Please do ask a member of staff if 

you would like to join us.  

 

https://liquorstorebear.com/tag/picnic-bears/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/


                  

Photographs – Tuesday 17th June will be our annual nursery photographs. 

These will be from 9am through to 11am. If your child is not in on this day, 

then they are more than welcome to come in. We will be doing individual 

photographs as well as with siblings. If you wish to bring in any siblings 

then please do speak to Rachel and we can arrange you a time slot.  

 

Collingham Park – 26th June – If any parents wish to join us on this 

exciting adventure, you are more than welcome. We will be catching the 

bus from nursery and then the train to Collingham to have lots of fun on 

their play park, taking snack with us. This will be a morning trip aiming to 

be back for lunch.  

 

Belton House – Or annual trip to Belton House will be on Friday 11th July. Letters will soon follow. 

We will have a full day at the park, exploring the play park, orangery and the beautiful gardens as 

well as taking a ride on their mini train through the trees, finishing off the day with a yummy ice-

cream. This is an extremely popular trip and a lovely day out.  

 

Parent Reviews – Thankyou to everyone who attended nursery for their 
child’s review. It really helps us with their development and knowing 
what they enjoy at home and how you can help us with furthering their 

progress. 
 
How to keep your kids safe on the Internet (0-5 years) – As a setting we feel that it is 
important that your children are kept safe, therefore we recommend that you: 

• Are aware of what your child is looking at, as even child-friendly sites can be 
hacked. 

• Have all online activity take place in a common area of the house, where 
others are present. 

• Keep children under the age of 11 from being on any social media platforms. 
• Regulate the amount of time that your child is online. 
• Apply parental controls where possible, but don’t trust that they will catch all 

inappropriate content. 
• Know what sites your children are accessing and get a feel for the content. 

 
Tapestry – Please do continue to post on your child’s Tapestry account as this 

continues to help with their development and achievements. Photos from home are 

useful to us as it may show us what your child can do, which they may not possibly 

do at nursery with us.  
Dates for your Diary- 

• Friday 13th June – ‘Daddy Day’ 

• Saturday 14th June – Trooping the Colour – King Charles II Birthday  

• Sunday 15th June – Father’s Day 

• Tuesday 17th June – Nursery Photographs  

• Saturday 21st June – Longest Day 

• Thursday 26th June – Collingham on the Train 

• Friday 11th July – Belton House – letters to follow. 


